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Yes, I strongly support HB 2067.  

 

This is clearly "low hanging" fruit for reducing carbon pollution. As you know, the 

California Air Resources Board estimates that 1 hour of gas powered leaf blowing 

produces as much carbon pollution as driving a regular car 1,100 miles! That means 

that, most likely one small, 3 worker landscape business, working one day, produced 

more carbon pollution than I did when I drove my gas powered car for one year. 

Amazing is it not?  

 

Establishing a rebate fund to help people transistion OFF GAS POWERED leaf 

blowers is an extremely wise use of public money. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 


